
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

COUNTY OF ONSLOW 

 

 
Department of Administration 

4024 Richlands Hwy. ▪ Jacksonville, North Carolina ▪ 28540 

Phone: (910) 347-4717 ▪ Fax: (910) 455-7878 

www.onslowcountync.gov 

June 12, 2014 
 
Mr. Stuart Turille, Town Manager 
North Topsail Beach 
2008 Loggerhead Court 
North Topsail Beach, North Carolina 28460 
 
RE:  North Topsail Beach Construction Activity 
 
 
Dear Mr. Turille: 
 
Onslow County was the primary authority responsible for issuing development permits in the 
area formerly known as West Onslow Beach, now the Town of North Topsail Beach, leading up 
to and including the year 1982.  This includes both the NC Hwy 210 and New River Inlet Road 
(SR-1568) corridors.  Based upon historical records, the County approved approximately 590 
structures in this area prior to January 1, 1982.  Direct access to water and sewer was required 
at the time the permits were approved. 
 
Specifically, prior to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife's Service's 1982 mapping, each lot or building site 
included in the CBRS unit L06 had direct access to water and sewer. The systems providing 
these services were constructed prior to 1982 and anyone requiring service could, on demand, 
be connected. 
 
If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey L. Hudson 
County Manager 
 
 
CC: Mr. Benjamin Warren, Planning and Development Director 
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